
From: Shantel Taylor  

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2020 9:18 PM 

To: CWC <cwc@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Parking ban London 

  

I am in agreement that the parking ban needs to be changed to accommodate a longer 

duration of both length of time (for nightly parking) and of the spring 

adjustment period.  The ban's adjustment should start November 1st- April 30th.  

We have University sons that come home back and forth from Waterloo and are 

constantly struggling with night time parking issues. This would be very helpful to have a 

longer period of time nightly, and seasonally (when they are coming home with an extra 

car we cannot accommodate in our drive). We are in the Wortley Village area where 

parking is scarce, but I know friends in the East & West Wards that are also struggling 

as they have big families with more than 1 or 2 cars. 

I support Councillor Lewis' suggestions this week. 

Thank you,  

Shantel Taylor 
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